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Basic healthcare is a human right. No one should experience barriers to reproductive 

and gender-affirming care. And no medical practitioner should fear prosecution for 

providing these services. As I watch policy changes happening throughout our nation, 

I fear for my safety and that of my loved ones. This bill would make Oregon a safer 

place for its residents of all genders. I implore you to support this bill. 


